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•	Replacement of the existing 
structure

•	Two 12-foot lanes and 4-foot 
shoulders on each side

•	Minor road work to tie into the 
bridge on each end

•	Guardrail replacement within the 
project limits

The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) will replace 
the existing structure over Smith Creek on Old Highway 10, one mile west of 
Forsyth. This project is in the preliminary design phase. When constructed, it 
will include:

Construction is slated to 
begin in 2024.

You are encouraged to share feedback and provide comments about this project. 


